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This week in Maths we have been learning about 3D shapes and their nets. We 

spent a morning exploring how various 3D shapes can be made and created a range 

of successful nets. Next week we will be finishing our learning on shape by learning 

about translations and reflections. 

 

In English we have been finding out more about Boudicca and looking at the 

features of a biography text in preparation for writing our own biographies of 

Boudicca.  

To begin our Science topic, Animals including humans, we have been discussing 

what we already know about the changes a human experiences from birth to old 

age and asking questions to help us find out more. We will be continuing this over 

the coming weeks, including learning about puberty. 

Reminders: 

• Continue to practise spellings and times tables – we are doing fantastically 

well with these! 

• Read at least 5 times a week 

• Kilve Court forms 

Project final outcome: Wednesday 21st March 9.30 – 11am. We will be sharing 

our ‘Horrible Histories’ style films and other learning from our ‘Were the Romans Really 

Rotten?’ project. 
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